

# **PTA Newsletter**

## **November 2021**

#### Welcome

Hello all to our first 2021 PTA newsletter! Great to see everyone back and enjoying the school community and of course welcome to the new parents and carers, we hope to get to know you over the next year.

The PTA target this year is £12,500, which aims to add critical funding towards the Jennett's Park C of E school Cultural Capital, enabling activities such as the steel pans, egg hatching, a panto, etc so that our children get to "Live Life in All Its Fullness". If the Scarecrow trail is anything to go by, we look to be off to a good start!

## **Thanks and Activities Update**

SCARECROW TRAIL—On 23 to 30 October, 21 scarecrows laid a trail around Jennett's Park for us all to find. A whopping 544 maps were purchased and £1,324 was raised to find the best. A huge increase on previous years, so a big thank you to all participants and volunteers, and of course the team at Sears for selling the maps and issuing the Haribo prizes! We hope to safely increase the scarecrows next year (and maybe even get Peacock Farm in on the act!). Our 2021 winner was the Gingerbread Man, created by the Langley family, so congrats to you, and your prize will be with you soon.

**BAGS2SCHOOL**—Got to love a clear out, and so do you. The tables were bulging, and hopefully so will our total (once it is confirmed). We'll have another collection later in the school year, so don't worry if you missed out or forgot.

**CHRISTMAS CARDS**—All the children have created some lovely Christmas cards designs, in class. Get your orders in by 16 Nov, to get them printed and raise some money for the PTA at the same time!

### Calendar of Events

All events will be put on our Facebook group so make sure you join!

#### **NOVEMBER**

- Christmas cards proofs sent home
- Bags2School collection date
- Christmas cards order deadline 16

TBC Glo Go

TBC Christmas jumper sale

TBC PTA meeting

#### **DECEMBER**

- Christmas cards orders anticipated
- Christmas cards orders dispatched

#### **Volunteers needed**

**PTA POSITIONS—**There are still open positions in the PTA for the Vice chairperson and Treasurer, so if you feel you want to be more involved, or are good with spreadsheets and figures, then contact us!

**FUNDRAISING**—We are always looking for new ways to fundraise, so if you run a business, work for a corporation (who can match-raise for example), or just have time available, your skills and voice would be appreciated.

#### How to contact us

jennettsparkpta@gmail.com

jennettsparkpta



REGISTERED CHARITY: 1152142

**Easy Fundraising** 

STIKINS Our code is: 35444

amazonsmile Jennett's Park PTA



Jennett's Park CE Primary School PTA